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CUHK Archery Open 2022 Campus Visiting Arrangements

Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of the CUHK Archery Club, I would like to express our profound gratitude for your
enthusiastic response to CUHK Archery Open 2022.

As per recent announcement from CUHK, from the commencement of Term 2, 2021-22 (10 January
2022), the University will require all unvaccinated visitors to undergo weekly testing in order to access
campus or the University’s facilities.

Therefore, please complete the following declaration form on or before your competition date:

Declaration form: https://forms.gle/P8v1PGeAqJmtDvOW?7

The form is only valid on the day of the competition, and will be destroyed at the end of the event.
Moreover, the school requires all visitors to show their identity documents at the school gate and use the
“Leave Home Safe” app at the Sir Philip Haddon-Cave Sports Field. Please prepare the aforementioned

documents for a smoother entrance into the competition venue.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at cuhkarchers@gmail.com. Thank you for

supporting this event, and we look forward to seeing you.

Best regards,

Ivy Chan

President

2021-2022 CUHK Archery Club



